Advice for parents and carers.

If you're worried about your child's sexual behaviour.

It can be really hard for parents to know when their child’s sexual behaviour is becoming
inappropriate or harmful. You may start to worry about a child’s sexual behaviour through
comments they make, or you might see sexualised behaviour between your child and a friend or
peer.

If you're worried about a child or young person, you can contact the NSPCC helpline for support and
advice for free - call us on 0808 800 5000 or contact us online.

Children can contact Childline any time to get support themselves.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/sex-relationships/sexual-behaviour-children/
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